
 

 

CHINA COLD SNAP WARNING UPDATE 

From December 13th to 16th, a strong cold snap will start from Xinjiang and affect China from 

west to east and from north to south. Most areas will experience 4-6 level northerly winds, while 

the eastern and southern sea areas will have 6-8 level winds with gusts up to 9-10 levels. 

The north and east ports of China will be affected from 14th/Dec so please be aware for 

possible widespread closures from that date onwards. 

Wind forecast maps (13th, 14th, 15th 2023) 

 



 

Heavy snowfall areas (14th -15th December, 2023) 

 

 

 


